
 
 

Mr. Matthew Lepore July 29, 2014 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
RE: Rule 306.e. Certification 

Ward Petroleum Corporation 
Todd Creek Farms Production Facility 
SHL: 2,371’ FNL 723’ FWL 
Sec 14 T1S R67W 
Adams County, Colorado 
Surface: Fee 
Mineral Lease: Fee 
 

Dear Mr. Lepore, 
 
This letter hereby certifies that Ward Petroleum Corporation (Ward) complied with Rule 306.e. for the above 
referenced Oil and Gas Location.  Ward did not receive any requests for meetings or consultations during the 
comment period.   
 
Ward participated in two meetings including a private meeting with a concerned resident on January 7, 2014 
wherein the drilling and completions process was explained.  Ward detailed noise and light mitigation that 
would be used as well as access noise concerns. 
 
Ward also met with the Silver Springs at Todd Creek Farms HOA on May 17, 2014.  Concerns regarding 
noise, light and traffic were discussed as well as housekeeping issues including weed control. As a follow up 
to this meeting, Ward’s contractor met with residents onsite on May 19, 2014 to discuss mitigation efforts on 
housekeeping issues for a well that Ward became the operator of in the area, as well as for the above referenced 
oil and gas location. 
 
I spoke with several residents on the phone after they received the Pre-Application notification, where I was 
able to answer questions and discuss their concerns.   
 
If requested, records of communication for the above referenced oil and gas location will be provided upon 
request.  Please contact us at 303-942-0506 if there are any questions. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
UPSTREAM PETROLEUM MANAGEMENT, INC. 

 
Andrea J. Gross 
Permit Agent for Ward Petroleum Corporation 
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